
 

The PRC SPCA has a lot going on this 

month, read on to find out how you can 

support the SPCA!!! 
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The SPCA Wants Your Old Shoes 

The SPCA is partnering with Wooftrax to host a shoe fundraiser. Wooftrax shoe drive is a way for shelters to raise money, the community to donate shoes that 

would otherwise end up in landfills taking years to decompose and help 26 developing countries by donating the shoes collected. The fundraiser will start 

September 10 so stop by the SPCA to drop off all your old shoes or contact the shelter for a list of donation boxes around the community. 

  

 

Does Your Pet Have What it Takes to Be a Model? 

The SPCA is holding a calendar photo contest; 6 lucky dogs 

and 6 lucky cats will be featured in our SPCA 2016 calendar! 

Submission and voting fees apply, visit 

www.gogophotocontest.com/prcspca to enter your furry 

friend. Contest starts on September 7, 2015. 
 

 

 

Shop Scentsy and Support the SPCA 

Everyone loves Scentsy and now when you purchase Scentsy 

products you help the SPCA! Order your favorite Scentsy 

products from Richelle Desselle, a certified Scentsy consultant, 

and 10% of sales during the month of September will go 

to the SPCA. Click here to start shopping now or visit the 

SPCA for Scentsy samples and brochures.  
 

http://us11.campaign-archive2.com/?u=bb79692629a810d9b8729a4d5&id=d92a16f0c6&e=
http://www.gogophotocontest.com/prcspca
https://rdesselle.scentsy.us/


 

  

 

Many animals that come to the SPCA need special 

medical care and although the SPCA applies for grants 

for medical assistance, donations are always needed. 

Recently we have had a dog that needed a broken leg 

fixed, a Chihuahua in need of a vet visit and blood work, 

a cat that must have a leg amputated and another cat 

that needs eye surgery. If you would like to donate 

to the PRC SPCA click here. 

 

 

 

 

Puppy Shower Results: 

15 Dogs Adopted 

8 Cats Adopted 

The shelter raised $140 and received several items 

from our Wal-Mart gift registry. Thanks to all who 

came and supported the SPCA! 

  

 

 

Congratulations Hannah St. Ammand 

Hannah St. Amand is leaving the shelter to take a  

position with the Picayune police department as 

the new Animal Control Officer. We are sad to see 

her go but are excited for her and her new job 

opportunity. She has been an asset to the SPCA 

and we wish her luck! 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

DISASTER PREPAREDNESS FOR PETS 

l. Check ahead of time which hotels along your evacuation route will accept pets. Also know which friends, relatives or boarding facilities can care for your pets. 

2. Have secure carriers, collars and leashes for each pet. Train your pets to become familiar with their carriers, the carrier will become a secure and comforting 

refuge if your pet is required to travel or live in it after a storm. 

3. Make sure all pet vaccinations are up to date and current rabies tags are on collars.  

4. Photograph each pet and include photos with your immunization and other medical records, store in a waterproof container. Most places will NOT accept pets 

without proof of vaccinations. 

5. HAVE YOUR PET MICROCHIPPED! Collars can easily come off. 

6. Supplies to have on hand for evacuation include: pet food, water, bowls, can opener, trash bags, cat litter, toys, comfort items and any pet medications. 

Remember, if you must evacuate, plan to take your pet with you! IF IT IS NOT SAFE FOR YOU, IT IS NOT SAFE FOR YOUR PET! 

http://prcspca.org/donate/
https://smile.amazon.com/
http://prcspca.org/adoption/


 

  

   

NEW HOURS: 

Tuesday-Saturday 

10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

 

VISIT US: 

1700 Palestine Road 

Picayune, MS 39466 

 

ADOPTION APPOINTMENTS MAY BE SCHEDULED ON WEEKENDS OR AFTER HOURS BY CALLING: 

 601-798-8000 

 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK: 

www.facebook.com/prcspca 

 

 

  

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Pearl-River-County-SPCA/271924336198014

